Notice to LS8 owners whose
aircraft is not built or sold by
DG-Flugzeugbau GmbH

18.08.2016

As you are aware, DG Flugzeugbau covers cost and efforts for type support via an annual
Service Contract.

LS8 owners, who have a valid Service Contract will receive all necessary documents by e-
mail during the next days. This also includes a new Repair Manual.

In case you haven'’t received such e-mail until the end of August, please inform us and you
will get your package of documents as quickly as possible.

The new Repair Manual is also mandatory for owners of DG Flugzeugbau built LS8. Such
owners will get the Repair Manual free of charge within the next days as well. All other
documents can be downloaded on our DG Flugzeugbau webpage.

Kind Regards
DG Flugzeugbau GmbH

Note: The above mentioned procedure also applies for the new combined LS8 flight manual issued
June 2016 for the Variants LS8, LS8-a, LS8-b, LS8-18



